
Drivers that use handheld 
devices are four times more 

likely to get into crashes.

Sponsored by Colorado’s Teen Motor Vehicle Leadership Alliance

Don’t be one of them.

The Colorado General Assembly passed a law that bans talking or texting on cell phones by drivers 
under the age of 18. The law also forbids drivers age 18 and over from texting while driving.
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